
 

Department of General Services 
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707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: August 3, 2006 

TO: Information Technology Suppliers 
 
CC: Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

Purchasing Authority Contracts (PACs) 

RE: Public Hearings for Senate Bill 954 Uniform Standards for Information 
Technology Procurements 

The State of California, Department of General Services will be conducting two public 
hearings to obtain comment on a Management Memo containing uniform standards for 
information technology procurements as stipulated in SB 954 (Public Contract Code 
section 12104(d). 

For additional information and registration about the public hearings, go to 
http://www.pd.dgs.ca.gov and click on the link to “Public Hearings for SB 954 Uniform 
Standards”. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact:  

Ginger Moore 
(916) 375-4329 

ginger.moore@dgs.ca.gov 
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